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Summary

• The Care Quality Commission (CQC) carried out a site inspection at the Salisbury 
Avenue Practice on 1 December 2022, followed by remote inspections on 15 and 
22 December 20222 and 9 January 2023.

• The report was published on 11 May 2023.
• Following inspections, the CQC changed the rating for Salisbury Avenue 

Healthcare from Good to Inadequate.
• The Health Scrutiny Committee was notified of this in May 2023 and requested an 

updated on the actions being taken to improve the Practice.
• A representative will deliver the update presentation at Appendix 1 at the meeting 

which will be followed by an opportunity for questions by Members of the 
Committee may.

Recommendation(s)

The Committee is recommended to note the update at Appendix 1.

Reason(s)

It is important that the Health Scrutiny Committee is kept updated on CQC inspection 
results of practices in the Borough and the actions being taken to improve them, if 
required.

Financial Implications, Legal and Other Implications

As this report is not for decision, there are no direct implications arising from it. 

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report:  None.

List of appendices:

Appendix 1: Update Presentation on CQC Inspection of Salisbury Avenue Practice 
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